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South Carolina Electric and Gas Company

Attn: M. C. Johnson, Vice President
Special Services and Purchasing

P. O. Box 764
Columbia, South Carolina 29218

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter of July 18, 1979, responding to the Notice of
Deviation transmitted to you by our letter dated June 26, 1979, and to
the subsequent telephone discussion held between O. W. Dixon of your
staff and W. H. Miller, Jr., of this office on August 1, 1979.

It is our understanding that you will provide a supplemental response
to this office by September 7, 1979.

Sincerely,

' ^

Charles E. Murphy,' Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc: T. B. Conners, Jr.
Conners, Moore & Corber
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20006

A. A. Smith
Quality Assurance
P. O. Box 8
Jenkinsville, South Carolina 29065

O. S. Bradham, Manager
Nuclear Operations
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P. O. Box 8
Jenkinsville, South Carolina 29065
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